
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing on the Status of Funded Activities 

 

 

The City of Grangeville on behalf of Kids Klub, Inc. received an Idaho Community Development Block 

Grant in the amount of $400,000 from the Idaho Department of Commerce.  This funding is allocated to 

the State of Idaho from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development. These funds are 

currently being used in the construction of a new facility located at 506 S. A Street in Grangeville, ID 

83530.   

 

The hearing will include a review of project activities and accomplishments to date, a summary of all 

expenditures to date, a general description of remaining work and any changes made to the scope of 

work, budget, schedule, location or beneficiaries. 

 

The hearing has been scheduled for March 19, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. at Grangeville City Council chambers. 

Project information will be available for review at the meeting. Information may be accessed prior to the 

meeting at Clearwater Economic Development Association, 1626 6
th
 Ave N. Lewiston, ID 83501.  Verbal 

and written comments will be accepted up to and at the hearing.   

 

Information provided at the public hearing will be available, upon request, five days prior to the hearing.  

Special accommodation or alternative formats for non-English speaking persons and persons with 

disabilities will be available, upon request, with minimum of five (5) days’ notice prior to the hearing.  The 

hearing will be held in a facility that is accessible to persons with disabilities.  For more information, 

contact Tonya Kennedy, City Clerk-Treasurer, at (208)983-2851. 

 
This Notice can be provided in a format accessible to persons with disabilities and/or persons with limited 
English proficiency upon request. 
 
Se le puede proveer esta notificación en un formato accesible para las personas discapacidades y/o 
personas con conocimientos limitados del inglés a pedido. 
 

Wes Lester, Mayor 

225 W. North Street 

Grangeville, ID 83530 

 

      

 


